
29 August 2024

Dear Members of the Columbia City Council,

At our August 28th, 2024 meeting, the Downtown Columbia Leadership Council voted
unanimously (with one abstention–Commissioner Aldred) that our council should be
disbanded.

We believe our group has served its original intent. The interests of the area our council
covers are well served by the The District and The Loop CIDs, as well as the active
neighborhood associations within the DLC boundaries.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve our community.

Sincerely,

Sarah Catlin
Chair, Downtown Columbia Leadership Council


